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t Buggested Reply to Letter from
Dr; Luis CONTE Aguero

1 Executive Registry #69-2097

.. Attached is a copy of the requested translation
of & newspaper article received from Dr., Lulse CONTE
Aguerc and & suggeated reply to the covering letter
sddressed to the Deputy Diractor,

i iilliam V, Broe
.  Chisf .
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